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Our headquarters is located in The Anna Mary Williamson Library & Museum 

   Become a fan of Historic Langhorne on Facebook 

HLA THANKS: 
 

¶ Jeff Defrehn and Defrehn Roofing for 
donating services to make repairs to the 
Libraryôs slate roof and gutters. 

¶ Kevin and Emily Transue for making 
the arrangements for Santa’s visit to the 

Library 
¶ Mark Arrington and Larry Langhans  

for musical accompaniment at our Annual 

carol sing. 
¶ Lance -Scape Lawn Services for relia-

ble  snow removal services. 

An Afternoon Tea 
 

Historic Langhorne will hold its Annual 

Tea on April 3, 2011, at 1:00 pm at the 

Wild Violets Tea Garden in Hulmeville.  
This fund-raising event will feature a visit 

from Julia Child as portrayed by Linda 

Kenyon.  Please see the insert in this 

newsletter for all the details including 

ticket information.  Join as we  celebrate 

the end of another long winter.  

TAKE NOTICE 
 

March 28th, 2011 

7:30 pm 

 

Historic Langhorne Association will 

present: 

 

ENLIST!! ENLIST!! 
Troops are now being raised for service 

in the Union Army. 

 

Come join the fun and participate in this 

interactive educational program on the 

American Civil War.  Historical Reenactor, 

Mike Jesberger, will present a program on 

the Union Soldier - his life on the march, in 

camp and in battle as well as the war’s 

local connection to Langhorne. Complete 

with the equipment, weapons and personal 

items of a soldier, the program will give 

you a better understanding of his struggle 

to keep the nation intact. 

      
This program will be held at Historic 

Langhorne Association, 160 W. Maple Ave. 

Langhorne, PA 19047, and is free and open 

to the public.  Refreshments provided.  For 

info: call 215-757-1888 or e-mail 

historiclanghorne.org. 

April Program at HLA 
April 25, 2011, 7:30 pm 

Historic Langhorne Association will 

present a  road trip through the history of 

local turnpikes using maps and 

photographs from our archives.  This 

program is free and open to public and 

refreshments will be provided. 



 

Girl Scouts Visit HLA 
 

Historic Langhorne welcomed thirteen Girl Scouts 

and three adults of Troop 2978 from the Pearl Buck 

Elementary School on a recent visit to the Anna 

Mary Williamson Library.  After a presentation 

about Langhorne History and a tour of the museum, 

they visited the Revolutionary War Burial Site on 

South Bellevue Avenue.  

 

HLA has done a number of presentations on local 

history topics for various local organizations 

including the Langhorne Gardens Nursing Home, 

the Langhorne Methodist Church and Newtown 

Historic Association.  Any club or organization 

interested in having a presentation should contact us. 
   Larry Langhans talks about the history of the Langhorne area       

to members of Girl Scout Troop 2978 during a recent visit. 

Volunteer Opportunities 
 

Listed below are a few of the projects around the 

library that are in search of a volunteer.  If that person 

is you, please call or send an email.  
 

¶ Repainting the “Langhorne” sign at the front of the 

library property (see photo) 

¶ Repainting the front and rear entrance doors and 

trim 

¶ Basement windows — replace broken panes and 

reglaze  

¶ Maintenance of the garden around the building and 

in the front of the property during the summer and 

fall.  
¶ Ongoing Archives projects - scanning, filing, 

organizing, cataloguing, etc. 
 

   This sign at the front corner of HLA could use         

some love if you have some spare time. 

       THANK YOU FOR THE  

       REDNERS TAPES 

 

                                
For three years HLA has been collecting and redeeming grocery register receipts from Red-

ner’s Market on Route 1 in Langhorne for which we have received more than $1092.00.  This 

money goes to help maintain our building and collections. We want to thank all those who 
have donated their tapes, including those individuals who mail or drop them off anonymously.  

If you would like to take part in this program, ask for a Save-A-Tape card the next time you 
are in Redners.  You do not need to give your name or any other personal information. 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  HLA receives 1% from the portion now designated as “Today’s Contribu-

tion” on the Redner’s tape.  We have received a number of tapes with the “Today’s Contribu-

tion” cut off because this information is now appearing lower on the tape as part of the Gas 

Card information.  Unfortunately, we are unable to use these tapes as the “Contribution” 
amount must be on the tapes that we submit.  We encourage you to continue to send in your 

Redner’s tapes and ask only that you be sure that the “Today’s Contribution” amount appears 
on each tape that you submit.  



Membership Update  
 

The following members have renewed their support for the 2010/11 membership 

year since our last newsletter: 

 
    Judy Sloan (Century Group) Linda Manzo Phil and Debbie Miele (Patron) 

     Neil and Kim Clabbers (Century Group)   Jonathan Loerch (Patron 

     Fred Calkins (Century Group) Jane Brill-Trezza      

    Alicia Gasparovic (Patron)  Jim Maier  Robert E. Wendig 

     Betty Ann Flis    Patrick and Pauline Boyle  

     Clem and Liz Piscitelli  Richard Townsend (Patron) 

      

Thanks to everyone for your continued support! 
 

Please contact us if there are any errors in the above list.  If you have not had the opportunity 

to renew your support for this membership year this membership form is included for your 

convenience.  Your support is very important to us. 
Kindly separate and return 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

 
Name:  ________________________________________     
 
Email:  ______________________________________ (only used for event announcements and gift acknowledgement)  
 
Address:_______________________________________________________________________   Apt. ______ 
 
   ____________________________________________________________________________________    
 
Phone:    ______________________________________ 
   

Check Appropriate Box  
 

  Individual  $25.00   _____        Family    30.00 _____     Patron   50.00   _____  
Century Group   100.00   _____ Worthington Associate   500.00   _____ 

Williamson Lifetime    1,000.00   _____ 
 

Business member  $50.00  _____ Business Donor  $100.00  _____ 
Business Benefactor  $250.00  _____ Business Sponsor  $500.00  _____ 

Business Patron  $1000.00  _____ 
 

If your employer offers a matching gift program, please enclose applicable forms  
 Make checks payable to:  Historic Langhorne Association  

   Mail to:    160 W. Maple Ave., Langhorne, PA  19047 

Membership Year:  September 1, 2010 to August 31, 2011 



Historic Langhorne Association’s 

2011 Officers & Committee Chairs 
 

President– Jim Maier 
Vice President– Larry Langhans 

Treasurer– Jack Fulton 

Recording Secretary– Evelyn Aicher 
Corresponding Secretary–Lynda Johnson 

Technology– Charlie Lauble & Jim Maier 

Artifacts– Evelyn Aicher  
Publicity– Jean Noble 

Hostess– Open 

Archives– Larry Langhans & Jim Maier 

HLA Gift Shop– Evelyn Aicher & Judy Sloan 
Finance– Jack Fulton 

Genealogy– Sandi Kaiser 

Holiday House– Jean Noble 
Library– Jean Noble 

Membership– Jack Fulton 

Newsletter– Jack Fulton & Leslie Fulton 
Oral History– Open 

Programs-Open 

Property– Charles Lauble 
Sunshine–  

Ways and Means– Jean Noble 

Grant Advisor– Kathy Horwatt 

House Plaques-Judy Sloan 
Tea– Lynda Johnson 

 

Picture your name here and volunteer! 

Monday, March 28th, 2011, 7:30pm 
Life of a Union Soldier with Mike Jesberger,  
Historical reenactor.  Refreshments provid-
ed.  Free and open to the public. 
 
Sunday, April 3rd, 2011, 1:00-3:00pm 
An Afternoon Tea to be held at the Wild Vi-
olets Tea Garden, 3 Hulme St., Hulmeville, 
PA.  See flyer for more details. 
 
Monday, April 25th, 2011, 7:30pm 
A History of Local Turnpikes - a presenta-
tion from the HLA Archives.  Refreshments 
provided.  Free and open to the public. 
 
Monday, May 30th, 2011, 9:00am - 1:00pm 
Memorial Day - The building will be open 
for visitors during and after the parade. 
 
Sunday, June 5th, 2011, 3:00ï 7:00pm 
Annual Strawberry Festival - Strawberries, 
cake and ice cream, craft tables, entertain-
ment. 

 

Coming Attractions at  
Historic Langhorne Association  

2011 Strawberry Festival 
 

HLA’s annual Strawberry Festival is 

scheduled for Sunday, June 5th from 3-

7pm.  We are always looking for crafters 

who would like to set up during the 

festival (table fee - $15) and for musicians 

who would be interested in performing for 

some experience (all we can offer is a free 

strawberry shortcake).  If you or someone 

you know is interested, please call (215-

757-1888) or email us at 

historiclanghorne1 @verizon.net. 

Antique Cars for the Memorial Day 

Parade 
Anyone with an antique car that is interested in 

driving it in the Langhorne Memorial Day Parade, 

please contact Judy Sloan,  

Potpourri 
(aka: What we forgot to mention elsewhere) 

 

¶ Sandi Kaiser has volunteered to fill the 

open Genealogy Committee chair.  

Anyone with an interest in genealogy who 

would like to work with Sandi on this 

committee or anyone seeking help in 

researching their family history, please 

send an email to HLA c/o Sandi. 

¶ Speaking of the Kaiser family, our thanks 

to Dave Kaiser and Kaiser Construction 

for completing structural repairs to the 

Library attic in a timely fashion and at a 

good price. 

¶ The winner of the raffle for the holiday 

quilt sold during the Holiday House tour 

and at HLA’s holiday events was Judy 

Maier. 



W A N T E D 
 

Old photographs, postcards, maps or docu-
ments of Langhorne and neighboring towns 
for preservation in our archives. You can ei-
ther donate or loan material and we will scan 
and return the item(s). Photos of houses, busi-
nesses, streets, events are sought along with 
local event brochures, programs, yearbooks, 
etc. 

Contact Larry, Charlie or Jim at 215- 757-1888 
or email hisloriclanghornel@verizon.net if you 
have items that you wish to donate or loan for 
preservation. 

HLA Gift Shop 
 

Please remember the HLA Gift Shop for 

your anytime gift shopping needs.  We have 

the HLA Building from the Cat’s Meow 

Village series in stock as well as the book, 

“Langhorne!  No Man’s Land”, a history 

of the Langhorne Speedway, and many 

other items related to the Langhorne/Bucks 

County area.  We have just received a new  

order of Note Cards featuring a picture of 

the Anna Mary Williamson Library 

Building.  Please see our website for more 

details.  Items are also available at the HLA 

headquarters during open hours and at 

Judyôs Corner, 127 S. Bellevue Ave. 

Old News 
(a few items you may have missed) 

 

 

October 8, 1960, The Levittown Times: “Langhorne Group Protests Road Plan” A group of Lower Bucks 

residents yesterday voiced opposition to the state’s plan to convert Route 1 and its spur, the new 

superhighway, into a limited access throughway.  Robert Rowland, State Highway Department Engineer, was 

assured by Langhorne Pharmacist Paul Irwin that a hearing would be requested. 

 

February 18, 1970, The Levittown Times: Officials of Middletown Township, Langhorne, Hulmeville, 

Langhorne Manor and Penndel will talk tonight.  It will be the first time in history all five municipalities have 

sat down together to discuss common problems and possible merger. 

 

December 30, 1973, Delaware Valley Advance: “Fuel pinch may hike holiday calls” Bell Telephone 

Company switchboard operators in Bucks County are expecting Christmas Day calls to top last year. The fuel 

shortage will probably limit travel, but increase telephone traffic … The phone company has three 

switchboard locations in Bucks County: Doylestown, Levittown and Langhorne.  In Langhorne, the 

switchboard will have 30 operators who expect to handle 3,600 calls compared to 2,400 calls last Christmas 

Day. 

 

April 26, 1967, Delaware Valley Advance: Spring is here, the installation of the sewer lines in Langhorne 

Borough is 75 percent completed, and the big clean-up of the ravaged streets has begun. 



OPEN HOURS 
   

 Wednesdays  10am - 12pm 

      7 - 9pm 
 

 Saturdays    10am - 12pm 
 

 ...Or by appointment 
 

 

Admission is Free &  
Gift Shop Available  
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Preserving our PAST 

To enlighten the PRESENT 
And provide for the FUTURE 

HLA has three email addresses for communicating 

with us at our headquarters.  Add them to your  

contacts for future reference. 

General email- 

HistoricLanghorne1@verizon.net 

Archive email- 

hlaarchives@verizon.net 

Research email- 

hlaresearch@verizon.net 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

We Need your Help!! 
 

   When you look at the list of committee chairs (page 4), you see the same names many times.  What you 

don’t see is that these are usually a committee of one.   
 

   For Historic Langhorne to prosper and grow, or even just to hold its own, we need to find new people who 

feel strongly about preserving the history of Langhorne and its surroundings as well as preserving the historic 

library building that is our home. 
 

   We need people with fresh ideas in such areas as fund-raising, membership growth, finance and cost 

controls, publicity and programs as well as people willing to work at the building during our limited open 

hours and become familiar with our extensive collection of artifacts, documents and photographs. 
 

   If you are that person, or if you know someone who might be that person, we encourage you or them to stop 

in during our open hours or contact us by email or phone to arrange a time to talk about the many ways to help.   

 


